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Winter Uniform Order Reminder Notice 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

As the winter season approaches, we would like to remind you that the winter 

uniform will be mandatory starting from 18th November 2024. Please ensure 

that your child is dressed in the appropriate winter uniform, as students will 

not be permitted to attend classes in their regular school uniform. It is essential 

that all students come to school in the correct attire. 

To avoid any delays, we encourage you to place your uniform orders with the 

designated supplier as soon as possible. 

 

Winter Uniform Guidelines: 

• Full-sleeved white shirt with the school logo, 

• Dark grey trousers, 

• Red woollen sweater with the school logo, 

• Grey woollen socks, 

• Black shoes. 

 

P.T. and Karate Days: 

• P.G. & Nursery: Winter trousers with house-colour t-shirt, grey  

     woollen socks, school sweater, and white keds. 

• L.K.G. & U.K.G.: Black track pants with house-colour t-shirt, grey  

     woollen socks, school sweater, and white keds. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring your child is properly attired for 

the winter season. 

 
Sincerely, 
SFIS MANAGEMENT 

18.10.24 
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